
07/11/2019 

MR Simon Osborn 
79 Brighton Street ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
Simon@rocksbrewing.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Dear Assessing Officer
I’m concerned that this application will cause more congestion and parking difficulties in the 
area. Already we are at the limits on the weekends with parking around this location, surely 
there’s another suitable location for this regular event?
We appreciate that sport has a certain place in the community but having this so close to the 
playing fields will only be harder for people to park. Frustrations are bound to happen. 
We already suffer from nighttime sport to close on 10pm most weeknights
Now early morning markets on a Sunday??

Thanks you for considering my opinion. 

Kind regards
Simon Osborn

Sent: 7/11/2019 4:40:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


